Tennis Mahalo

By Gloria Keller

A belated note of appreciation to the Outrigger Canoe Club women's tennis team. The USTA season ended in mid July. We did not win the division, but we played the nine week schedule beginning in May and ending in July. Our matches were played at the Keehi Lagoon courts on Saturday mornings.

The team will be regrouping in early January for the beginning of the HTL Women's League.

Matches are played on Sunday mornings, and as soon as they have finalized the dates, I will post them on the Bulletin Board.

Anyone who is ranked at a 3.5 level and wishes to play on the Outrigger Canoe Club women's tennis team, please leave your name with your phone number at the Front Desk, attn: Ann Martin or Gloria Keller.

Again, mahalo to Ann Martin, tennis team captain, Lucy Black, Carole Sheehan, Laurie Siegfried, Sara Dudgeon, Pebbles Glander, Gertrude Berger, Leilani Maguire and Pam Cameron.